
Did you know? You can link your accounts at Kroger to
Challenger Elementary PTA and they will donate a
percentage of your purchases to us. Please visit
https://challenger.pearlandisd.org/pta/retail-partners for
instructions on how to set up your accounts to donate to
Challenger Elementary PTA.

QUESTIONS? EMAIL CONTACT@CHALLENGERELEMPTA.ORG 
LIKE & FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK @CHALLENGERPTA AND INSTAGRAM @CHALLENGERELEMENTARYPTA 
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Looking Ahead

A nomination committee was
formed in our last PTA meeting.

We are looking for new
volunteers for multiple board

positions; we would love some
new faces on our team!

Volunteering during the school
day is not required. Reach out to

us at
contact@challengerelempta.org

to learn more!

Get Involved

Retail Partners

We will be hosting a free
Member Only Movie Night on
Friday, February 21st. Enjoy a  
movie night & snacks, but also
connect with local businesses
that will be offering summer
camps. Have a fun Friday
night, plan a fun summer, and
possibly win a free week of
camp!

There’s still time to join PTA for
the 2024-2025 school year. Join
today at www.JoinPTA.org! 

Sponsors who Support Challenger 
We appreciate our Platinum
Sponsors of the PTA!

THANK YOU to all of the parents, grandparents,
and community members who came and
helped to make BEAR Night amazing for all our
rockstar readers! Our students had a great time!

You can still order your hardback yearbook for $25
(plus tax) at BuyTheYearbook.com.  Please complete
your purchased ads in the software by Feb. 28th.  If
you have photos to share or might be interested in
helping, reach out to
yearbook@challengerelempta.org.

One of our sponsors, Top Grade Learning, has
offered to make a monthly donation to our
PTA for Eagles who sign up for their
afterschool programs.  Check them out at
TopGradeLearning.com if you are looking for
something new!

Spirit Night
Our January Spirit Night was cancelled due to
the snow, but we have rescheduled our Spirit
Night with Center Court Pizza (9721 Broadway
St)!  Join us ALL DAY  on February 12th for your

Dine In or Carry Out orders.  Drop your receipt in
the box titled “SPIRIT NIGHT” to support our PTA.

http://www.joinpta.org/

